Heritage Key Association

January 17, 2024

To all Heritage Key Villas homeowners:

Board elections are coming up during the next annual meeting. We will be sending out a separate notification that will detail all information you will need for the annual meeting, which includes the date and time of the meeting. The current Board members for this election period will be running for another term; the cut-off period for submission is January 31, 2024.

Thank you,

Jennifer Gonzalez, manager igonzalez@land-co.com